
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Two more days remaining for our Hyojeong CheonBo workshop 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
November 23, 2024 
 

 
 
Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
We had our first day of Hyojeong CheonBo workshop at Seattle Family Church yesterday, 11.22.2024 
and everyone present could testify to have a great experience with the Chanyang Yoeksa session as Mr. 
Kishimoto Stevens explained the deep meaning of chanyang. 
 
We have two more days remaining for our Hyojeong CheonBo workshop. Don't miss this great 
opportunity to learn of the present providence and experience the presence of our Heavenly Parent, True 
Parents, Jesus and the Holy Spirit. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all. 
 
Please take note that we are not having our regular Sunday Service tomorrow, November 24th. Instead we 
will have the Liberation Ceremony as the conclusion of our three days Hyojeong CheonBo workshop. 
 
Check Pastor Nelson Mira's weekly update for other announcements. 
 
God bless everyone. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle Family Church Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
 
 
 


